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September  2017 
 

Greetings to all the members and supporters of the Harvey Floyd Chapter of Us TOO .  

 

 

   

 

 

Meetings are held at Fellowship Greenville Church, 3161 S. Highway 14, the lst   Monday of each month at 7:00 pm  
(no meetings June, July or August): Directions: From the intersection of I85 and I385 – Take I85N toward airport 3.3 miles, exit 54: bear to 

the right onto Pelham Road; Follow Pelham Road 1.7 miles to Highway 14: Turn right –  Fellowship Greenville will be just down the road   

½  mile on the left. (For information. call 414-7780 or 616-0923) 

 

 

 

 

LIFELINE 
Page 1 of 2 (Someone to talk to…..who understands) 

Johnny Payne 

Leader 

Our support group vision is: “To provide the highest level of leadership, compassion and promotion of 

an enhanced understanding of prostate cancer while improving the quality of life for survivors, their 

families and men at risk through proactive programs and positions”. 
 

 

 

 

 

And men at risk through proactive programs and positions”. 

                                                                                                                                                         

.                                                  GHS Men's Health Center                                                                                                                                        

.                                                                                                                                              
It's  widely known that women are the healthcare decision makers in most families. They are also most 

likely to schedule annual exams and preventive services. Greenville Health System-Regional Urology is 

taking an approach that could improve the likelihood of men visiting the doctor. 

 GHS Regional Urology has established Regional Urology Men’s Health Center. The center is open the 

third and fourth Thursdays of each month between 8 a.m. and noon. Appointments are required and men 

do not have to be an existing patient with the practice. 

The Men’s Health Center is focused on secondary health issues that are the result of chronic diseases like 

cancer or cardiovascular disease. These issues could include infertility, erectile dysfunction, low 

testosterone and a host of other issues. Regional Urology Men’s Health Center is dedicated to the health 

needs of men in our community, The goal is to help men take charge of their health and to improve their 

quality of life.                                                                                                                                             
.                                                                                                                       Source: GHS Website 

Our  September Support Group meeting will be Monday Sept.11 @ 7:00 p.m. Our Speaker will be               

Dr. William Flanagan, Urologist GHS Regional Urology.  Our Topic: GHS Men's Health Center.       

Click here for a news clip on the GHS Men's Health Center:                                             

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B3awwzzwevA_T0lKT0ZVVlRVV1k 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                                                                         
.                                                                                                                                                                                    
.                                                                                                                             

Thanks to the Greenville Health System  and the American 

Cancer Society for your support. 

Please let us know of  any changes of   If you  no longer wish to receive 

this newsletter. Contact   Bob Cardone @ 864-630-0362 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Leader         Johnny Payne      864-616-0923 

Assistant  Leader   Bob Cardone      864- 630-0362 

Associate Leader      Bob Milks                   864-414-7780 

Associate Leader      John Boyle                  864-201-2193 

Upcoming  Outreach Events   

 

Sept. 16 2017-Take a Loved one to the Doctor 

University Center @ McAlister Square                              

Greenville SC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings  

 

Oct.  2nd - Dr. Dan  Fried.  Gibbs Cancer Center  

Topic: Augmenix Space Oar System  

 

We thank 

Laura Brasington of  

AbbVie  

Pharmaceuticals &    

the Upstate Prostate 

Cancer Alliance for 

sponsoring our 

refreshments 

 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B3awwzzwevA_T0lKT0ZVVlRVV1k

